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CALL FOR PAPERS

Papers concerning any aspect of the literature, language, history and culture of the
Iberian Peninsula in the Middle Ages will be considered. They will be delivered in
either English or Spanish and will last a maximum of twenty minutes.

Since this is the twentieth anniversary of our first Colloquium, we should be
particularly glad to receive offers of papers from those who took part in the early
Colloquia. There will, of course, be ample time available for papers by younger
scholars.

Proposals for papers, including a title and an abstract of no more than 150 words,
should be sent to the organizing committee by 15 April 2009. Please email proposals
to Dr Rosa Vidal Doval at r.vidal@gmul.ac.uk. Authors will receive confirmation of
acceptance of proposals and registration forms by 30 April.

Accommodation is available in College halls of residence on campus near the Arts
Faculty where the sessions will held. Unfortunately no grants are available for
participants but we have made every effort to keep the costs of registration,
accommodation and food to a minimum.



